
 
 Ixworth Bulletin 

28th March 2025 

Please ensure that Arbor accounts are topped up for your child. We are not usually permitted to allow accounts to 

go into arrears. If you do not top up their account please send a packed lunch. 

Our new website can be found here: www.ixworthhighschool.org 

 

A reminder that we are a nut free school, we have several students and staff with severe allergies to nuts. The ban 

includes all nut based products (Nutella etc.), foods containing nuts including sweets (Snickers etc.) and whole nuts. 

A simple error in allowing these foods into school could result in a life threatening reaction for some students and 

staff. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student related enquiries 

General enquiries about students or student-related incidents should always in the FIRST instance go to their Tutor. 

If for any reason this does not resolve the issue, please then contact the Head of Upper or Lower school, whichever 

is relevant to your child.  

Student absence 

Student absences should still be registered with the School Office Team by Phone 01359 234050 by 9:00 am. 

Lost Property 

Items of lost property will be kept at the School Office. Please ensure you have all school uniform and sports kit 

clearly marked with your name on the inside of the item so if you do misplace anything it can be returned to you 

quickly. 

Safeguarding  

Our Designated Safeguarding Lead is Mrs Hale, she is contactable via the school office. 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Pastoral Notices 

Week beginning 31st March is Week A on our timetable 

4th April 2025  Last day of Spring Term 

22nd April 2025  School reopens for all pupils 

 

 

 

 

A very short bulletin this week as we prepare for a bumper edition next week. 

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend. 

Mr Gibb 

Headteacher 

Key Dates 

Arbor 

Nut free school 

http://www.ixworthhighschool.org/

